
I would like to ask for your support of SCR 4014. The Teddy Roosevelt 
National Park’s wild horses are an integral part of the beautiful and 
unique park land. In the early 1980’s my husband and I spent a year in 
Sidney, Montana. Our favorite thing to do was to drive over to Teddy 
Roosevelt and spend hours hiking around amazed at the beauty of the 
hills, the abundant wildlife and always on the look out for the wild 
horses. Those are cherished memories of a special, unique part of the 
US for which I thank the people of North Dakota for having the 
foresight to continue to protect and maintain oversight of the park and 
the federal agencies involved. To even consider allowing any agency to 
eradicate or even lower the wild horse population in order to run more 
long horn steer for private profit on Teddy Roosevelt National Park land 
is sacrilege. As I’m sure you’re aware, the Teddy Roosevelt wild horses 
are North Dakota’s only wild horse herd and they need your protection 
by voting yes on SCR 4014. 
 


